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Dear Esteemed Partner,

Subject: Invitation to the ASEAN Intervarsity Youth Competition 2022 on "Youth
Engagement Towards SDGs in the ASEAN Community"

Prince of Songkla University (PSU), together with Universiti Utara, Malaysia and Universitas
Airlangga, Indonesia, cordially invites undergraduate students from your university to
participate in the ASEAN Intervarsity Youth Competition 2022 (AIYC 2022). The competition
includes a Speech Contest, an ASEAN Quiz, and a Science Inspiration Talk. Registration will
be open from 15-31 July 2022.

The competition's objectives are: 1) To promote and foster youth leadership and enhance the
public speaking skills of students in ASEAN universities; 2) To raise the awareness and
understanding of ASEAN issues among young citizens who will guide regional development
in the future; 3) To form and strengthen good relationships among young people and universities
in the ASEAN + 3 countries.

Southeast Asian nations are committed to achieving United Nations Sustainable Development
Goals (SDGs) by 2030. Unfortunately, progress so far has been somewhat slow, caused by a
lack of community awareness. The ASEAN Intervarsity Youth Competition 2022, "Youth
Engagement Towards SDGs in the ASEAN Community", will address this issue by providing
a platform for students to be ASEAN citizens, allowing them to present innovative ideas related
to the challenges offered by SDGs.

Undergraduate students from ASEAN + 3 universities are encouraged to participate in the
events. The final round will be held onsite at Prince of Songkla University, and the finalists will
be partly supported by PSU during the event. The winners will receive awards and prizes worth
up to 10,000 baht.

Full details are available at https://asean.psu. ac.th/aiyc2022. Should you have any inquiries,
please do not hesitate to contact the organizing committee at aiyc2022.asean@gmail.com.
Thank you, and we look forward to welcoming your students to this special event.

Sincerely yours,
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